
27th March 2020  

FROM US TO YOU 
 

During these difficult and confusing times, we want to make sure that you know 
we can still be contacted by the school community.  We will try and reply to any 
questions as quickly as we can but are sure you will understand when we say 
‘please bear with us’.  Some staff are of course working from home and may not 
receive your message immediately.  We will try and keep you as up-to-date as 
we can and plan to issue a newsletter every week during school closure.  There 
will be weekly learning packs for after Easter and these can be completed on  
paper and do not need to be printed out. 

School is currently open for the children of key workers to provide child care.  If you fall into that               
category and need our help in this way, please contact us by email.  In order for us to make sure staff 
are available we ask that only those who absolutely need cover use this facility and that you give us a   
minimum of 2 days notice of the cover you need.  Thank you and keep well. 

SCHOOL MEALS 

Parents of all children in Reception, Key Stage 1 and 

those entitled to free school meals should receive 

vouchers next week through an email address that 

you have provided. 

If you do not receive anything, again, please let us 

know but please make sure you check your ’clutter’ 

and/or ‘junk’ folders! 

REPORTS 

We know many of you are concerned that closure 

means you won’t get feedback on your child’s pro-

gress.  From the beginning of next week, we will be 

sending you ‘thumbnail’ reports which we hope will 

help  to fill that gap in the short term.                                   

If you have not received yours by the 3rd April, 

please let us know. 

I 

t is hard to believe that just two weeks ago these little 

lovelies hatched at school!  Here they are enjoying their 

first proper day outside at their new home.  They have 

their very own pond and a floating duck house, which 

they will move into as soon as they are big enough.  

Meanwhile, they will spend cosy nights in their centrally 

Here we have a brilliant piece of work done at home by 
an inspired Year 1 pupil.  It is a collage of a building         
created out of scrap paper from an old magazine! 


